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Heller Votes to Report Sally Jewell Out of Committee 
(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after voting against the Continuing Resolution considered by the Senate today: 
“Considering the fact that 87 percent of Nevada is federally owned, we face many challenges. One particular issue that has the ability to cripple every county and devastate economic recovery in Nevada is an Endangered Species Act listing of the sage grouse. Yesterday, I had the opportunity to talk with Ms. Jewell about this issue and other concerns. She has assured me that she will work with me to tackle all of these important issues. Helping Nevadans during this difficult economic recession is front and center on my mind and I look forward to working with Ms. Jewell in the future,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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